
 
Hello Drivers & Race Teams, 
 
Thank you for your patience while a number of tracks have been 
working to adopt a uniform set of rules, no easy task!  The logos of 
the tracks that have adopted each set of rules appear under the 
class name.  
 
Please note that the rules are tentative and there will more than 
likely be a few tweaks being made.  On a positive note, we may see 
another track or two jumping on board with the universal set of 
rules.  A track is more than welcome to adopt the rules for one or 
more of the classes.  Tracks don’t have to adopt the universal rules 
for every class.     
 
Please review the rules and start getting those hot rods ready to roll.  
The first hot laps are less than 150 days away!   

 
 
Kalamazoo Speedway 
Springport Speedway 
Corrigan Oil Speedway  
Russell’s M-40 Speedway  
 


